
 

 

 

 

 

Please save the date for the upcoming “Learning Showcase” 

to be hosted here at Shepherd Hill. This is a great time for 

families of current and future Shepherd Hill students to see the 

tremendous things our students have accomplished this year 

and to learn about some of the opportunities available to our 

students.  

In addition to a chance to view student work and meet our 

teachers, the guidance department will be hosting a number of 

informational sessions. 

 

 

 5:30 Overview of course selection for incoming freshmen 

(all current 8th grade students are invited) 

 6:00 – 8:00 College Fair. Gather information and meet admissions 

officers from colleges and universities throughout New 

England, as well as technical and trade schools and 

military recruiters. 

 6:00 – 8:00 Meet our teachers, view student work, check on your 

child’s progress, learn about our curriculum offerings 

and plan for next year! 

6:00 College planning. Learn how to find the 

right college for you, how to apply, and 

ways to make yourself an attractive 

candidate (for all current students in grades 

9-11)   

6:30 Reviewing and understanding financial aid 

award letters (for parents of current seniors) 

 


